
 

 

6th April 2022 
 

Y6 SATs Reward Trip 
 

 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
As a reward for all the children’s hard work in the lead up to and during their 
SAT’s I have organised a trip to West Midlands Safari Park on Friday 8th 
July. 
 
The cost of the coach and entrance to the theme park is £23.20 per child. 
Payment must be made no later than Friday 10th June via Parent Pay. CASH 
WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED. Please contact Mrs Thompson if you require a 
Paypoint barcoded letter. 
 
On the day pupils will be expected to arrive at school no later than 8.20am for 
8.30am departure. We are expecting to leave the Safari Park at 3.45pm and 
will be arriving back in school around 5pm. 
 
Your child will need a packed lunch (no fizzy cans or glass bottles or chewing 
gum) in a carrier bag that can be later disposed of. They should only need a 
maximum of £5 spending money and no cameras are required.  
 
Your child will need to come dressed in their own clothes which are 
appropriate for the visit; they will also need to consider the weather (rain 
coats/sun cream/sun hat). 
 
Should you have any further queries regarding the trip you can either contact 
me direct or view the Safari Park website for further information. 
www.wmsp.co.uk . 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
S. Deas 

 
Sally Deas 
Leader of Achievement for KS2 

 

http://www.wmsp.co.uk/

